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Tuesday, 27 February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Primaries 5, 6 and 7 will be visiting W5 in Belfast on Thursday 14th March. 

Whilst here, the children will have the opportunity to participate in a Science 

Workshop called ‘Whizz, Pop, Bang’ where they will get to don white science 

jackets and enjoy an immersive experience. This trip will enrich and enhance 

the learning for the children and we feel very fortunate to have this 

opportunity. It will be a great day out for all.   

The school will subsidise this trip by paying half transport costs of £250. Parents 

are therefore asked for a donation of £10 per child.  

Should you have any concerns please contact the school office. Please send in 

money to school office before Thursday 7th March. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Leddy, Mr Keenan & Ms Balance 
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